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TO:      Illinois Certified Shorthand Reporters Board 
   
FROM:   Patrick Golembeck, Board Liaison 

Division of Professional Regulations 
 
DATE:   March 2, 2020 
 
RE:      Meeting Cancellation Notice – March 11, 2020 
 
 
The Illinois Certified Shorthand Reporters Board business meeting scheduled for March 11, 2020 in the 
Chicago office has been cancelled due to no deliberations at this time.  
 
The date for the next business meeting is scheduled for Springfield on October 14, 2020. 
 
If you have any questions, you may call me at (217) 524-1981 or via email at 
Patrick.Golembeck@Illinois.Gov. 
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